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BY E-MAIL 
 
December 4, 2018 
 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 

2018 Transmission Revenue Requirement and Charge Determinants 

Reconsideration of Future Tax Savings Issue 

Board File Number EB-2018-0269 
 
On November 6, 2018, the OEB issued Procedural Order No. 1 (PO#1) in this 
proceeding. PO#1 established, among other things, that OEB staff and intervenors 
were required to file any submissions with the OEB with respect to matters related to 
the tax savings issue and forward them to all parties by December 4, 2018. 
 
This is to advise the OEB that within the parameters established by PO#1, OEB staff 
has no further comments to make on these matters beyond those already made in prior 
related submissions. These are the OEB staff submissions on: (1) the Hydro One 2017-
2018 transmission application1 and (2) the subsequent Hydro One motion to review the 
tax savings issue findings arising from this application and other matters.2 
 
Original Signed by 
 
 
 
Martin Davies 
Project Advisor, Rates 
Major Applications 
 
 
cc: Parties to EB-2018-0269 

                                                 
1 EB-2016-0160, OEB Staff Submission, January 25, 2017, pp. 38-39. 
2 EB-2017-0336, OEB Staff Submission, January 29, 2018.  


